
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 4, 2012 
 
 
 
ITEM:  II.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift to Hoover ElementarySchool 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donation of $16,022.00 from the Hoover Elementary PTA.   
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
A total of $10,152.00 out of the Hoover PTA gift will be used to provide items for Hoover 
students with support for instructional programs, literacy resources, assemblies, field 
trips, classroom enrichment, reading month activities, and family events.  The remaining 
$5,870.00 is being used for a new Hoover sign. 

 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Donna McDowell 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
/dc 


